March 26 2010

Dear EVOS: I support the continued use of EVOS funds for habitat acquisition and restoration. In particular, I would like the parcels Long Island and Termination Point in Kodiak to have first priority. Long Island is an important haul out for sea lions and Termination Point is valuable habitat for marbled murrelets. In the event that the reopener is decided in EVOS favor, I support increased funding for habitat acquisition.

Thank you for your consideration of my comments

Mike Sirofchuck PO Box 970 Kodiak, AK 99615 rakenscrape@hotmail.com